
 

 

February 6, 2017 
For Immediate Release                                                                      
Contact: Senator Jon Erpenbach 
608-266-6670 

Erpenbach and Hesselbein Announce Listening Sessions 

Madison – Senator Jon Erpenbach and Representative Dianne Hesselbein will be conducting listening sessions this 

Saturday. 

“Listening session are a great opportunity to hear directly from constituents about their concerns. People contact our 

office every day but sitting in a room together for an hour is a different experience and very important to me as a 

Legislator,” said Representative Dianne Hesselbein. 

“As we enter another state budget year I expect to hear concerns about funding for schools, roads, health care, small 

business development and state finances in general. As a member of the Joint Committee on Finance, I really like to 

hear concerns early in the process,” said Senator Jon Erpenbach. 

Saturday, February 11 

9:00 -10:00 a.m. 

Rosemary Garfoot Public Library 

Community Meeting Room 

2107 Julius Street 

Cross Plains WI 53528 

  

10:30 – 11:30 a.m. 

Waunakee Community Center 

Activity Room 

333 S. Madison Street 

Waunakee WI 53597 

  

Noon – 1:00 p.m. 

Middleton Community Center 

Main Activity Room 

7448 Hubbard Avenue 

Middleton WI 53562 

Additional dates and times in the 27th Senate District will be announced soon. Constituents who cannot attend 

listening sessions are always welcome to contact Senator Erpenbach’s office at 608-266-6670 and 888-549-0027 or 

via email at sen.erpenbach@legis.wi.gov. Representative Dianne Hesselbein’s office at 608-266-5340 

or rep.hesselbein@legis.wi.gov 
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